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ELAC Meeting Minutes

Thursday, May 25, 2023
1:42-2:42PM
Library
Content: 
1. Introduction: Introduced Vice Principal and Para Educator to staff. Staff asked everyone in attendance to please sign in on sign-in sheet
2. Reviewed and Approved Minutes from previous meeting in March by Olga Shtyba and seconded by Alona Bas. Minutes approved by members on a 11/11 vote. 	
3. ELPAC Completions & Reclassification: Discussed the ELPAC testing process and mentioned some reclassifications
4. CAASP: Discussed testing the first 2 weeks of May for 3rd-8th graders in ELA and Math. Fifth and eighth graders also test in Science. And students in 5th grade and up have to complete the PE Fitness test. Students are almost completely done with testing with the exception of a few students who have been absent. Mrs. Small-Birondo is ensuring that we test students. 
5. SPSA PowerPoint shared (see PowerPoint)
Elena Mamrukova asked if it was the same information as last year? Wanted to know if the SST supports only EL students or all. Mrs. Nuño mentioned that some of our goals remained the same, but that there would definitely be improvements based on the activity and strategy. Also discussed how Mrs. Small-Birondo supports all student learning. 
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]End of the Year Information: Mentioned upcoming events: Family Skate Night June 1st, Kinder Performance on June 6th, 8th grade Promotion on June 7th, Second to last day of school minimum day, & Last day of school 12:42 dismissal. Provided handout with resources for parents over the summer. Elena Mamrukova shared how latest Family Skate Night was a fun experience.
7. Questions/Comments: Elena Mamrukova asked if students were keeping Chromebooks and books. Mrs. Nuño mentioned that students turn in books, but keep Chromebooks as long as students are returning to TRUSD in the fall. Olga Shtyba asked about a student who was overflowed. Parent was referred to office for more information.  Natalia Ishchenko asked about future Foothill students and whether or not 8th graders were automatically enrolled. Mrs. Nuño mentioned that there were letters sent home with 8th graders for students to complete whether they would be attending a different high school otherwise they were enrolled. Natalia Ishchenko asked about upcoming dates: orientation and first day of school in the fall.  Mrs. Nuño said that the first day of school would be August 17th and that orientation for TK/K and Junior High will be August 16th. All announcements will be sent via Aeries Parent Portal. 

Next meeting will be sometime in 2023-2024

https://www.twinriversusd.org/Academics/English-Learner-Services/DELAC-/index.html
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